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DATE:  June 18, 2015 

 
Based on a report filed with the Burbank Police Department, Burbank Detectives 
conducted an investigation involving The Burbank High School Varsity Girls Volleyball 
Coach, Kyle Roach.  It is believed that Roach initiated numerous sexually related text 
message communications with current members of the Burbank High School Varsity 
Girls Volleyball Team.  Roach used text messages and social media phone 
applications, anonymously, to solicit nude photos from underage females. 
 
Two Burbank High School students came forward when they began to suspect the 
communications were coming from their coach.  The investigation resulted in the 
identification of an additional victim who claims to have had an ongoing sexual 
relationship with Roach while she was under 18.  This victim is now an adult and no 
longer attends Burbank High School. 
 
The investigation resulted in the arrest of 28 year old Kyle Roach of Glendale on June 
18, 2015. 
 
Mr. Roach was booked on the following felony charges: 
 
288 a(b)(1) of the California Penal Code 
311.11(a) of the California Penal Code 
647.6 of the California Penal Code 
 
Filing of this case with the District Attorney’s Office is pending. 
 
Due to the age of the victims, no further information will be released at this time. 
 
Anyone who may have further information, or believes they may be a victim, should 
contact the Burbank Police Department (818-238-3000). 
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